Dear Camden Council

| object to the planning application for the site - Gondar Gardens Reservoir Gondar Gardens London NW6
1QF (ref:2017/6045/P).

My reasons for objecting to this proposal are listed below:

1. This proposal is too high density and the proposed height of 6 stores is out of scale with the
surrounding buildings.

2. Thisis no affordable housing in this development.

3. Gondar Gardens reservoir should be preserved, and the designation status of SINC (Borough Grade
1), should ensure this site is given protection

4. The additional catering and nursing facilities will increase the traffic and noise 24 hours a day.

5. The staff and visitors to this development may park on the street, especially at night when they are
no restrictions.

Yours sincerely

Joanne Scott
Ground Floor Flat
101 Fordwych Road
London NW2 3TL



